
Dorset Council 
Weymouth Harbour 

Notice to Mariners No. 17/21 
Weymouth Harbour – Paddleboard Race Event 

 

Mariners are advised that on the following date, Saturday 31st July, a Paddleboard 

race event will take place within the southern end of Weymouth Bay between 17:30 

and 20:00hrs: 

There will be two events running concurrently 2.5km offshore technical race for 

experienced paddlers and an inshore relay race 50m offshore in teams of novice 

paddlers. 

To assist the event, both Jurassic Jet Skis and MV Freedom will be providing on 

water safety. 

 

 

The Safety vessels may be contacted directly and will maintain a listening watch on 

VHF channel 6 and 12. 

Vessels within this area are requested to proceed with caution and maintain a safe 

distance, well clear at all times. This notice will be self-cancelling on completion of 

the event. 

Owners, Agent, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs, Recreational Sailing 

Organisations and Water Sports Associations should ensure that the contents of this 

notice are made known to the Masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

Jamie Joyce 

Harbour Master 
Date: 26th July 2021 


